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Friday 8th November 2024 

Dear Families,  

Welcome back to another busy half term!  

Overleaf you will find our Autumn 2 medium term plan for this half of the Autumn Term.  

This gives you an overview of what we will be learning in class.  Our main theme is ‘Toys’.  

Please encourage your child to discuss what they have been learning each week.  

 

Our PE is timetabled for Wednesdays and Thursdays. Please remember to send your child 

into school wearing their PE kit on these days. This half term, PPA continues to be on a 

Wednesday morning. Please check the weekly newsletter to see if your child is going on Out 

and About, your child may need to bring wellies on rainy days. 

 

Now our initial assessments are complete, we have been able to give you the tricky words and 

phonemes for your child to practise at home. Please encourage them to read through these 

alongside their reading book. Reading books will continue to be changed weekly. We ask that 

children have the chance to read daily to someone at home and that you note reading and 

sign in the comments book.  

 

As part of this term’s history focus (past and present) we will be having a Victorian school 

day on Friday 29th November. More details to follow!  

 

Thank you as always for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs C Edmonds, Miss K Stone, Miss M Crockford and the Year 1 team 

  


